Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region III
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
City of San Jose del Monte

November 13, 2012

Division Memorandum
No. 206 s. 2012

DIVISION SEMINAR WORKSHOP ON STANDARDIZED ADMINISTRATION OF
2012 PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT) AND
SCREENING OF PEPT APPLICANTS

To: Secondary/Elementary School Principals
All Others Concerned

i This is to announce that the Division Seminar-Workshop on Standardized
Administration of 2012 Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) and
Screening of PEPT Applicants will be held on November 17, 2012, 8:00 A.M.
(Saturday) at Division Library Hub, City of San Jose del Monte.

2. The 2012 Philippine Educational Placement Test will be administered on
November 18, 2012, 7:00 A.M. (Sunday) at San Jose del Monte Central School.

3. The workshop will focus on the following activities:
a. Proper identification of last level completed by the applicants;
b. Accurate computation of age of the applicants on testing date;
c. Case analysis;
d. Standardized administration of the PEPT; and
e. Other important issues relative to the conduct of the test.

4. The teacher-participants of this workshop are the following :
a) Mr. Emerson B. Santos
b) Mr. Alexander Ignacio
c) Mrs. Aida B. Landingin
d) Mrs. Analyn L. German
e) Mrs. Violeta R. Sia
f) Mr. Junarlito P. Rondina
g) Mr. Bryan Manile

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DR. AMANCIO §. VILLAMEJOR JR., CESO IV
Schools Division Superintendent



